

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 www.tablemound.dbqschools.org P: 563-552-4400

# **Butter Braid Pick-up Today!**

Butter Braid pick-up will be on Monday, Nov 15<sup>th</sup> at 4:30pm-5:30pm in the Multi-purpose room. Please make arrangements to pick-up your order on this date as they do come to us frozen and need to remain frozen!

### **Book Fair/Coin Drive Recap!**

Our Fall Book Fair was a huge success, thank you to all those that came out and made it that way. We had 308 students of our 372 student body at Table Mound redeem their gift of \$5 from the PTC for books during our fair! All for Books, our coin drive to support reading within our school, brought in a total of \$1066.73 that we were able to turn around and buy books from the fair before it left! These books went to the Library, Art, Music, and then there was still enough for us to purchase roughly \$35 in books from each teacher's wish bin from the fair! After all of that, our fair brought in a total sales of \$5,475.13 which will earn our school \$2,737.56 in Scholastic dollars. Once everything is all said and done, it was voted on and approved at the last PTC meeting that the balance, roughly \$4,800 will be given to the library to purchase new books! Thank you for everyone's help in supporting reading within our school and we look forward to the spring fair in February! If you are interested in helping out with this great program we are looking for a new chair (or even better chairs) going forward... please reach out to Kate Arling at oppertk@yahoo.com for more info!

# Weekly Newsletter

Monday, November 15th, 2021

## Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events

M, Nov 15 – Butter Braid Pick-up @ 4:30pm, MPR

T, Nov 16 – End of 1st Trimester

W, Nov 24 – F, Nov 26 – NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving Break

T, Dec 14 – PTC Meeting, 5:30pm @ Happy's

Th, Dec 22 – F, Dec 31 -NO SCHOOL, Winter Break

# **Job Opportunities**

Table Mound is still in need of 2 paraprofessionals to join our Table Mound Contact Mr. Hull if interested.

#### Arrival

Just a few reminders about arrival. Students may be dropped off at school starting at 8:30am, but not before. We do not have supervision available. Bell rings at 8:45am for students to come into the building and students are in their classrooms by 8:50. The playground equipment is not open before school because of supervision and safety issues. Thank you for your attention to this matter!

## **Student Artwork on Display**

Congratulations to the following students who have artwork on display at the Medical Associates East building during the month of Nov: Easton Lyons KH Audrey Gansen 1E, Thomas Blasen 1E, Ruby Simon 3P, Jersey Knockel 3P, Ellie Boyd 3K, Brooklynn Heiderscheit 3K, Millie Knockel 3K, Willa Foust 5K and Raelynn Dolphin 5K.

#### **Winter Dress!**

As the temperatures drop and snow begins to arrive just a couple reminders about winter gear. Students wanting to play on our snow-covered playground and field during recess must have snow pants and boots. If you are in need of winter gear, (Coates, hats, boots, snow pants, gloves, etc) please contact the office and let us know what you are needing. Black top playground will still be available to those without!

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners."